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Peter Crownfield is officially retired but spends most of his time 

working with students in his role as internship coordinator for the 

Alliance for Sustainable Communities–Lehigh Valley. 

One sad thing about Musikfest is the amount of waste, largely from 

throwaway plates, cups, & utensils for serving all that food. And, of 

course, quite a bit of food waste. Musikfest should require vendors to 

transition to reusable food-service items. 

Bethlehem should adopt a waste-minimization policy for events. And, of 

course, they should have recycling and composting receptacles in the 

downtown areas as was suggested over 10 years ago. 

Peter 
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